
For Safe Staffing and  

Affordable Healthcare! 
Let’s show our unity in obtaining a fair contract 

that recognizes the importance of safe patient 

care through safe staffing.  

We must also show HPMC management that we 

will not accept a contract that does not provide 

affordable healthcare plans for all employees!  As 

healthcare providers, HPMC managers know first-

hand the importance of quality healthcare insur-

ance at an affordable price. 

Tell HPMC management that it’s NOT 
OKAY to put patient safety at risk, and it’s 
NOT OKAY that employees don’t have  
access to affordable healthcare themselves! 

Tuesday, March 4 

11:30 a.m. to 2:20 p.m. 
& 

6 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

Hollywood Presbyterian Medical Center 
1300 N. Vermont Ave., Los Angeles 
Corner of Vermont & Fountain 

Lunch will be provided. 

Questions? Contact a 

Union Steward or: 
121RN Rep 121RN Rep 121RN Rep 121RN Rep Tina Bordas, LVN 

(818) 298-1039  

bordast@seiu121rn.org 

UHW Rep UHW Rep UHW Rep UHW Rep Johnny Martinez 

(323) 594-4859 

jmartinez@seiu-uhw.org 
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